20/NP/0045 Rose and Thistle

FAO Colin Godfrey via email

Dear Colin
Further to comments received for the above application, we would just like to confirm that the proposal is still for a Bunkhouse and not a residential dwelling.
If the form could be amended to reflect the omissions and state that there will be 0.5 Full Time Employment and the proposal has 3no bedrooms

The reason for the alterations was due to concerns on fire safety and also disabled provision  and was raised by the Building Inspector – John Rutter who will verify this and can be contacted on 07779 012432

The application description is for a Bunkhouse and would expect a condition to be imposed on any approval to limit the proposal to this use.

A plan is attached which shows the height of the building in relation to the land and also shows the land being excavated to reduce the building into the landscape. The change of materials was endorsed by Susannah Buylla after a request was made by my client to change to stone and be more in keeping with the village vernacular. However if timber is preferred then we can revert back to this.
An application has been made with Northumbrian Water for the sewage connection and confirmation that this will be acceptable will be forwarded once received. Copy of the email attached which was received from the connections team
Approval was previously granted for this site  - Although this has now just recently lapsed, there is still a history of the approval for this location.
As for traffic movement, the purpose of the bunkhouse is to suit walkers and cyclists and will be promoted as such and therefore vehicular movement should be very limited if at all.
Also attached is a copy of the email thread from the Building Inspector to show why the changes were made

Michael Rathbone ACABE
Architectural & Surveying
5 Church Hill
Chatton
NE66 5PY


